
From: camontgomery@charter.net [mailto:camontgomery@charter.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 7:10 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Grandview Commons 
 
Mr. Martin, 
 
I am writing again to vote against the Veridian proposal to place a large grocery store in 
Grandview Commons.  A store of this size has no reason to locate in a residential 
community.  This store will bring unwanted noise and traffic to our community.  I live in the 
Richmond Hills development across the street and a store of that size just creates more 
problems for area residents with unwanted traffic and noise.  Too many people will be 
cutting through the neighborhoods to get to this store.   We already have a speeding 
problem on our street and this will make it even worse. 
 
We are the people who have to live here and are supposed to support this store.  I do no 
understand why Copps wants to locate a store of this 
size in a residential area where they clearly are unwanted!  It is way to big! 
 
This was not the plan presented to people when they built in this neighborhood.  Veridian 
needs to stick to the original plan.     
 
Please protect our neighborhoods.  Vote this proposal down.   
 
Please share this with the other Common Council members and the members of 
the Planning/Zoning commission. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carrie Montgomery 
camontgomery@charter.net 
 


